
   

 

 

 

Have you been admitted 
to hospital for Chronic 
Obstructive Pulmonary 
Disease (COPD)? 

 
 

This hospital is involved in a national 
project to make the care of patients with 
COPD better. 

Since 1 February 2017, we have collected 
information about people admitted to this hospital 
with a COPD flare-up. This includes confidential 
information. 

The project is called the National Respiratory 
Audit Programme (NRAP). 

This information will be used to help improve COPD 
care for patients.  

 

  
For more information about the 
project or how to opt-out, please ask a 
member of the hospital team for an 
information leaflet.  



 

 

  
You will need to give your consent for your 
data to be included in this audit. A member 
of the pulmonary rehabilitation team will 

provide you with a patient information 
sheet and consent form. Please let them 

know if you do not wish to take part. 


